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STAKEHOLDER ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
We are renovating our Thorold office to serve you more effectively! 
 

The Early Childhood Community Development Centre (ECCDC) is very excited to announce the 
organization has been the successful recipient of a capital grant through the Ontario Trillium 
Foundation. The funds will enable the ECCDC to offer enhanced community learning and 
networking spaces. 
 
The funding will be used to create an additional training space and expanded resource lending 
library and educator workroom for Niagara’s early learning sector. The new training room will 
be equipped with state-of-the-art audiovisual equipment, making it ideal for presentations, 
workshops, and other events. The enhanced resource lending library and educator workroom 
will offer specialized space for early childhood educators to curriculum plan and network with 
colleagues.   
 
"We are so grateful to receive this funding from the Ontario Trillium Foundation, which will 
allow us to better serve our early learning community," said Lorrey Arial Bonilla, Executive 
Director of the ECCDC. "The expansion of our training rooms, workroom, and resource lending 
library will provide our community with more opportunities to learn, grow, and connect with 
one another."  
 
The project is expected to be completed Winter 2024 and the ECCDC looks forward to 
welcoming community members to its newly expanded facilities.  
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